To: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL.

FROM: Dave Maroney, Director of Economic Development and Planning.
SUBJECT: Planning Commission Appointment.
DATE: July 31 2013.

BACKGROUND.

Section 32.001(E) of the Code requires that a member of the Planning Commission must
be a resident of Cannon Falls unless a special exemption is granted by the City Council.
David Price is an experienced member of the Planning Commission and has recently
moved from Cannon Falls but still resides in the immediate area. In these circumstances,
Mayor Robinson supports approval of an exemption to the residency requirement which
will allow David to continue on the Commission until his term ends in 2014.

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION.

The City Council is asked to approve a special exemption for David Price to continue as a
member of the Planning Commission.



